
 

 

τβπ D9 Conference – Kansas State University 
 
 
Chapter Presentation 
 
Chapter Presentation will consist of a short presentation of some basics about your chapter 
(about 10 minutes, see list below) and the results of your scavenger hunt (see next section). 
 

1) Introduce Members Present 
2) University Name and Mascot 
3) How many active members? 
4) One thing your chapter does well. 
5) One thing you’d like your chapter to improve. 

 
Scavenger Hunt 
 
Each Chapter will be responsible for attempting as many items on the list below as possible and 
incorporating them into their chapter presentations at the D9 Spring Conference on March 5, 
2016.  Best efforts will receive prizes.  There will be cash for the Grand Prize. 
 

1) Picture of a road sign that fits your chapter. 
2) Take a photo of chapter members in front of your bent. Bonus: Video Tape group doing 

the TBP Cheer. 
3) Photo of TBP chapter members at a favorite hang-out (coffee shop, library, lab, etc.) 
4) Photo of shortest member back-to-back with tallest member – what is the ratio of their 

heights (tallest / shortest). 
5) Take a picture of something with your school mascot on it.  Bonus: Take a picture of 

your school mascot holding a bent (for example at a b-ball game or rally). 
6) Build a bent out of LEGOs (or Knex, Erector Set, etc.) and bring it to the conference or 

take a picture. 
7) Take a picture of something to remind you of St. Pat’s Day 
8) Make a textbook tower and take a picture of it. 
9) Spell out TBP using people. 
10) Create a meme of the Top 10 list (or Top 5) reasons of why students should join TBP. 


